
REMEMBERING

E. Betty Barry
April 5, 1926 - September 17, 2021

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Jane Baehr

Relation: Family friends 

Dear Janet and family,

We know how difficult this time is. Carol's daughter said this to our mom as she was beginning her

journey.  " Nana "  she said, " they have opened up the stadium for you". Can't you just imagine this

Janet. Your mom and ours just marching up to that stadium filled with people who love them,dressed

to the nines and saying "I'm here.

Thinking of you

Brian and Jane Baehr

Tribute from Lona Kraiger

Relation: Friend

I am a Past President of the Women's Auxiliary of the Fraternal Order of Penticton.  I have very fond

memories of Betty around the piano surrounded by the members singing along to her beautiful playing

of many great old tunes.  She knew so many, and played them well.  We will all miss her contagious

laugh, her bountiful smile, and her zest for life.  May she Rest In Peace.  Betty you will be missed.

Lona V.M. Kraiger  Jr. Past President.


